BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL- PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of February 2, 1967. "TOWN PLANNING"

Members present: Francis J. Prior Robert M. Chase

J. Eugene Corriveau David E. Andrews

Meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:00 P.M.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the clerk with a correction. Motion to accept the minutes was made by Corriveau and (2) by Chase. Vote unanimous.

Minutes of the meeting of January 19, 1967 were approved as read on a motion of Chase and (2) by Corriveau.

On a motion of Chase and (2) by Corriveau, vote unanimous, it was agreed that a copy of the Master Plan and related material be committed to the Town Library.

A Quit-Claim deed from Waldor Realty to the Inhabitants of Bellingham was received in the mail, deeding Candace Drive and a portion of the unaccepted section of Harper Blvd.

Town Clerk is to be notified of the cancellation of the February 16th meeting because four members of the board will attend a meeting at Dean Junior College, Franklin. Also a request to post notice.

A letter will be sent to Mrs. Stanley E. Chase to attend the next meeting of the board to discuss the Stanley Plat Subd. An alternate date of March 2, was set.

Board members agreed that the agenda for 1967 would include Flood Planning, Multiple Dwellings and Recreation & Parks.

Information for the setting up of a recreational program will be requested of the Dept. of Commerce & Development and the Dept. of Natural Resources.

Motion to adjourn was made at 9:30 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk

Hanes Tris Roberthi Chose Lugar Corrien